Swim Camp Field Trip to the YMCA
September 14, 2018

	Please have your child put there swim suits on at home under their school clothes on Monday, September 17, 2018.  We will only be at school for a short time before we get on the bus to go to the Y.  Also, your child should have a waterproof bag to put their school clothes in at the Y as the area around the pool gets very wet.

Thank you,
4th Grade Teachers
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